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Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Aug 17, 2022 

Effective immediately the federal government should cease and desist from purchasing any 

equipment powered by fossil fuels. This is necessary to stop the crisis of climate change. This 

limitation should apply to cars, trucks, buses, trains, boats, aircraft, and ships. It should apply 

government-wide to include, without limitation, the armed forces of the United States, the 

National Aeronautics and Space Administration, the United States Postal Service, and all 

government contractors. It’s about saving our civilization. 
 


